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           October 13, 2010
The Board of the Green Historical Society met at Sharon Haydu’s residence on October 13, 2010.  Reneé Summers called the meeting to order at 6:50 pm.  Reneé Summers, BJ Hutchison, Sharon Haydu, Staci Schweikert, Susan Ridgeway were in attendance.  Bob Hutchison was absent.
The minutes from the May 6th and July 29th meetings were discussed.  Staci Schweikert noted a correction to the May 6th minutes.  Both sets of minutes were adopted as corrected.
Copies of the Articles of Incorporation, Conflict of Interest Policy, Code of Regulations, and the IRS 1023 form and attachments were distributed for review and discussion.  A detailed discussion of the status of these documents and the organizational structure of the corporation ensued.  It was noted that the Articles of Incorporation were previously filed with the State of Ohio.  The Conflict of Interest Policy and Code of Regulations were adopted as amended at the May 6th Board meeting.
A lengthy discussion of the Code of Regulations and the function of the Board members ensued.  It was decided that proposals to change to the Code of Regulations would be tabled until after the filing of the 1023 form with the IRS.  It was noted that additional Board members could be elected by the Board in compliance with the current Code of Regulations.  It was also decided that a summary of the new duties of the Board would be prepared and distributed to the members of the Society at the October 21st meeting.  
It was agreed that applications for potential Board members would be prepared and distributed via email and the website before the end of the year with the intention that the Board would meet in January to review the applications and elect additional Board members.  The Board will review and approve the application prior to distribution.

The format of future Board meetings was discussed.  It was proposed that the Board meetings include an open comment session prior to the start of the business meeting.  It was also proposed that Committee reports could be presented during this session.  It was noted that the Board previously determined that meetings would be open to the public.  The use of Executive Session by the Board was discussed and it was agreed that this would be utilized judiciously by the Board.

The scheduling of Board meetings and programs for 2011 was discussed at length.  It was determined that the schedule of Board meetings and programs will be determined at the next Board meeting.
It was agreed that the next Board meeting will be November 2, 2010 at the home of Susan Ridgeway at 6:30 pm.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:50.
Respectfully submitted,
Staci Schweikert

Secretary
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